
We are retired professionals and long-time residents of the Applegate Valley in southwest 
Oregon. We want to urge you so move forward with House Bill 2020.  Our state, our nation, and 
our planet MUST move in this direction if our species is to survive.  
 
Change is never easy, but this type of change is absolutely necessary.Let's start moving in the 
right direction now, before it is too late for our species. 
 
Thank you, 
Annette Parsons and Jim Clover 
1831 Slagle Creek Rd, Grants Pass, OR 97527 
 


